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• SRHS provided Wave 1 estimates of headboat landings on 

April 15, 2015. 

• Wave estimates will now be available on a two-month 

basis (same as the MRIP waves), made possible via 

efficiencies gained by electronic reporting and 

database improvements.  

• This enables mangers to more closely monitor ACLs 

for various species. 
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• SRHS started development of relational database for 

headboat electronic logbook verification that will integrate 

dockside validation and at-sea observer data into one data 

source. This allows: 

• Existing Oracle database to store, link, merge and 

conduct dockside and at-sea validation of data. 

• Provide web-based data access for reporting and 

extraction.


